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I oppose bill LD1847. This bill will without a doubt interrupt my access to trusted 
medicine. Increasing overregulation will drive producers out of business. Please 
consider the small producers and the costs that will be passed on to patients in these 
trying times. Cannabis medicine is already expensive enough, any cost increases to 
paitents is not acceptable. These attacks from large recreational players on the 
medical market should be shamed


